
   

 
 

MARCH 7, 2016 

 

Doctors’ Day Celebration March 21 – New Indoor Location! 
All Covenant Medical Staff physicians are invited to join us for breakfast as we show our 

appreciation for the extraordinary work that you do. The celebration will take place from 6:30 am to 

11:00 am in the lobby at the CMU Education Building, 1632 Stone Street. For more details contact 

Hannah Schultz at 989.583.4049 or Jaime TerBush at 989.583.4051. We hope you can join us! 

Save the Date – Active Medical Staff Meeting March 15 
The next Active Medical Staff Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 15 from 12:00 to 1:00 pm, 
with lunch served at 11:30 in the Spencer T. Maidlow Educational Center.  
 

New Physician Call Schedule Fax Line 
In order to streamline the call schedule process here at Covenant HealthCare, we are asking that 
ALL physician call schedules and changes be sent to the new physician call schedule fax at 
989.583.1036. This fax line will be monitored by both the ECC and Medical Staff Services.  
Additionally, all call schedules are now viewable via the Physician Call Schedule Link on the 
resource page. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.   
 

New Product Acquisition and Evaluation Process  
All physicians at Covenant HealthCare are encouraged to attend a session highlighting the new 
Clinical Quality Product Value Analysis (CQPVA) Program. The sessions will run every 15 minutes. 
At each session you will learn about the program and how Covenant has reorganized the product 
acquisition and evaluation process. This has been developed with physician participation to create 
a standardized process that will ensure each product brings value to our patients and the 
organization. 
 

 Tuesday, March 22, 12 noon to 2 pm 
o Lunch & Learn, Cafeteria Conference Room, Harrison Campus 

 

 Thursday, March 24, 9 am to 11 am 
o Breakfast & Learn, Spencer T. Maidlow Education Center, Cooper Campus. 

 
For questions about this process, call Toni Young MSN, RN, CQPVA Administrator, at 
989.583.4277 or ayoung@chs-mi.com.  

 

 
  
 


